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MEMORANDUM NO. 2020-134

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Principals
	 Teachers of Science, PE, Health, and Computer Science 
	
FROM:	 Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer

DATE:	 August 24, 2020

SUBJECT	� Educator Input for PE Standards/PLDs, Science PLDs, 
Computer Science Performance Standards, and Health 
Standards Review Committee Members

EDUCATOR SURVEYS & CALL FOR 
HEALTH STANDARDS COMMITTEE
The Wyoming Department of Education will collect educator input on the 
proposed standards, performance standards, and/or performance level 
descriptors (PLDs)  through surveys by topic area. These surveys include:

Proposed 2020 Science PLD Educator Survey
The Proposed 2020 Science Performance Level Descriptors (PLDs) are a 
companion document to the 2016 Wyoming Science Standards. PLDs 
describe the performance expectations of students for each of four 
performance level categories. This survey closes on September 13, 2020.

Computer Science Performance Standards Educator Survey 
Reminder: the WDE is collecting input for the State Board of Education on the 
Performance Standards that accompany the adopted 2019 Computer Science 
Content Standards. Please see Superintendent’s Memo 2020-107 on July 13, 
2020. This survey closes on August 27, 2020.

PE Standards and PLD Educator Survey
The PE Standards Review Committee completed the Proposed P.E. 
Standards and PLDs, which are ready for educator input. This review is 
taking place prior to reviewing the Health Standards. This survey closes on 
October 15, 2020.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfpxWznfMHhWZBZpgP7uHesrbxc2LKF5S7KaFIRLbxurI2VUQ/viewform
https://1ddlxtt2jowkvs672myo6z14-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/2020_Science-PLDs-2020_FINAL-08.17.20-for-Ed.-Input.pdf
https://1ddlxtt2jowkvs672myo6z14-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/12/2016-WY-Science-CPS-10-9-18-sd_autotagged.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbxe3A45cJ_efCXUKYW__roJDzXaAlyZi2xH7oBP9MhjdW_A/viewform
https://edu.wyoming.gov/downloads/communications/memos/2020/2020-107.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTm9m9eRudjBx6wXmDyEZj1m77WQez-ZUc_SvrgnV755MIZw/viewform
https://1ddlxtt2jowkvs672myo6z14-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/2020-PE-StandardsPLDs_Ed.Input-08.17.20.pdf
https://1ddlxtt2jowkvs672myo6z14-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/2020-PE-StandardsPLDs_Ed.Input-08.17.20.pdf


Call for Health Standards Review Committee Members
Those interested in serving on the Health Standards Review Committee should complete this survey by 
September 12, 2020. Completing the survey expresses interest in participating but does not commit anyone 
to serve on the review committee. Standards committee members will be chosen based on diversity in 
experience and region or school size. Individuals who are chosen to serve will be contacted through the email 
address they provided in the survey.

For more information, contact:
• Barb Marquer, Standards Supervisor, at 307-777-5506 or barb.marquer@wyo.gov.
• for Science, Shannon Wachowski at 307-777-8753 or shannon.wachowski@wyo.gov.
• for PE/Health, Rob Black at  at 307-777-3747 or rob.black1@wyo.gov.
•for Computer Science, Alicia Wilson at 307-777-5036 or alicia.wilson@wyo.gov.
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